

FOUNDATION

December 29, 20223

Mr. C. Curtis C. Ritter
The Chatham Turkey Trot
130 Huron Dr
Chatham, NJ 07928-1238

Dear Curt:

On behalf of the Diabetes Research Institute (DRI) and Foundation, we would like to extend our sincere appreciation for your generous contribution of \$10,000.00 received on 12/21/2022. With the ongoing support of individuals like you, the DRI can continue to make progress toward a cure for millions of children and adults living with diabetes.

The Diabetes Research Institute leads the world in cure-focused research. As the largest and most comprehensive research center dedicated to curing diabetes, the DRI is aggressively working to develop a biological cure by restoring natural insulin production and normalizing blood sugar levels without imposing other risks.

The DRI was created for one reason—to find a cure—which is and will be our singular focus until that goal is reached. Please know that your generous support is helping us accelerate our effort toward fulfilling this mission.

If you have any questions or would like additional information on the groundbreaking work of the Diabetes Research Institute, please do not hesitate to call our office at 1-800-321-3437, or visit www.diabetesresearch.org.

Sincerely,

Marc Goodman Interim CEO William J. Fishlinger

GOU

The Internal Revenue Code requires that all charitable organizations formally state, in writing, that your gift has a fair market value (goods and/or services received in exchange for this gift) of \$0.00. The tax-deductible portion of your contribution equals the amount of your contribution minus the fair market value received. Please keep this letter as a receipt for your tax records.

Chairman